
From: Schneider, Kathleen 
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 10:16 AM 
To: 'Aubrey Godwin'; 'Jerry Perkins' 
Cc: White, Duncan; Henderson, Pamela (Pamela.Henderson@nrc.gov); 

Erickson, Randy; Katanic, Janine; Poston-Brown, Martha 
Subject: FYI: Receipt of Arizona final regulations for RATS ID:  2001-1,  2002-2, 

2004-1, 2007-2 and 2012-1 
 
Dear Mr. Godwin: 
 
The Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs has 
received your letter dated March 11, 2013, transmitting the Arizona final regulations to 
incorporate RATS ID: 2001-1, 2002-2, 2004-1, 2007-2 and 2012-1. The review was assigned to 
Martha Poston-Brown on March 13, 2013.  
 
I apologize for the delay in transmitting the acceptance e-mail to you.  It is our goal to complete 
the review within 60 days of the staff assignment.  We are expect to complete the review and 
have results to you by May 13, 2013. 
 
If you have any further comments or questions, please contact me.  Thank you for your 
attention. 
 
Kathleen Schneider 
Sr. Project Manager 
State Regulation Review Coordinator 
USNRC 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements (MSSA) 
Agreements State Program Branch (ASPB) 
kathleen.schneider@nrc.gov 
301-415-2320 
 
 


